
Subject: Parent & Family Engagement - June 2024 Orientation Newsletter 
 

  
Dear Rudy, 
 
Your student has been getting weekly emails from the Orientation Programs office. Please 
remind them to read these emails thoroughly. The information there will guide them through the 
processes and next steps they need to complete for their transition to Seattle University. 

REDHAWK ROUNDUP  |  JUNE 12, 2024  |  5PM-6PM 
A tradition you won't want to miss! You'll meet our Orientation team, be welcomed by campus 
leaders—including President Eduardo Peñalver—and start connecting with Redhawks from 
across the globe. This session is for new students, families, and supporters – we hope to greet 
as many of you and your new students as possible. Your student must visit this link to sign 
you up. 

PRE-ORIENTATION SURVEY 
There is still time to share your thoughts regarding what you hope to learn through the family 
orientation process. Please complete this survey by June 17. 

REDHAWK LAUNCH 
Has your student signed up for Redhawk Launch, our two-day summer orientation events 
taking place July 1-2, 15-16 or 18-19? These are not required but we encourage you and your 
student to attend to help them prepare for college life at Seattle University. We know not 
everyone can travel in the summer so there will also be an abbreviated one-day session on 
Friday, 9/20 for those traveling from afar. Students can RSVP and sign up guests through their 
Orientation Portal. 
 
Spots are starting to fill up - encourage your student to sign up today! 

• Hotel Information: Overnight accommodations are not provided for guests. We have 
partnered with our neighbor, the Silver Cloud Hotel (1100 Broadway, Seattle, WA 
98122), for a discounted rate for the dates of Redhawk Launch sessions. 

o Guests do not have to book a room with the Silver Cloud and can choose their 
own overnight accommodations in Seattle that best fit their needs, however we 
do not have a discount rate for other hotels. If you’d prefer the discounted rates 
with Silver Cloud Hotel, then please review booking rates and instructions by 
clicking on the link below for your session: 

▪ Session 1 (7/1 - 7/2) - Silver Cloud Hotel Booking Link 
▪ Session 2 (7/15 - 7/16) - Silver Cloud Hotel Booking Link 
▪ Session 3 (7/18 - 7/19) - Silver Cloud Hotel Booking Link 

o You may also call the hotel directly at (206) 325-1400 and ask for the "Seattle 
University Summer Orientation - Session 1, 2 or 3" group rate and a guest 
service agent will assist with booking your reservation. 
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TRANSFER STUDENT ORIENTATION 
Has your student signed up for Transfer Student Orientation on August 29, 2024? This one-
day session is optional but designed to help your student learn about essential campus 
resources and make connections to other students. There is also a family component. Students 
can RSVP and sign up guests through their Orientation Portal. 

VIRTUAL ORIENTATION EVENTS 
We can’t cover everything in the on-campus programs, so we encourage you to take advantage 
of the virtual orientation programming throughout the summer as well. The schedule launched 
June 5 and your student can sign up via their Orientation Portal. You can view the schedule 
by visiting the Orientation website. 

The Parent & Family Engagement Office is here for you. Please feel free to contact us with your 
questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Laurie Prince | Director of Parent and Family Engagement 
parents@seattleu.edu | 206-296-6291 
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